
May 4, 2025 

Good morning, Everyone, 
 
We have a few announcements to pass on to everyone. 
 
-Our May Association meeting is Monday, May 19th at Muskego Lakes Country Club starting at 6:30. 
 
-Our annual Champions Village Rummage Sale is May 17th. 9am to 4pm 
 
-Remember, the golf course is private property.  No walking or biking is allowed during the golf season 
 
If you are looking for a hard-working, enterprising teen who specializes in yard work and lives in our 
subdivision, please take a look at the attached flyer.  
  
-Please remember that grass clippings are yard waste.  It cannot be left in the curb area.  It must be 
removed. 
 
-It is a federal crime to leave anything on or in our mailboxes unless it is by USPS.  We have had multiple 
contractors violating this and are asking if anyone has this on their Ring doorbell to please forward it to 
us.  The fine is substantial, as much as $300.00 per mailbox. 
 
-We say it all the time, please watch your speed in Champions Village.  It is 25 mph.  
 
Early Happy Mother's Day to everyone!! 
 
CV Board of Directors 
 


